Appendix 2

Groves, Mark

From:

Sent: 03 September 2023 22:43

To: Taxi Enforcement

Subject: RBC Convictions Policy Consultation

Warning!

This mail is from an external sender - please do not click any links or open any

For the attention of . .
or the attention attachments unless you trust this sender, and know the content is safe

RBC, BFfC Staff and Councillors
Dear Mark,

Having gone through the proposed policy, we have a couple of concerns being:
1. It seems that under this policy a mere accusation is enough for someone to have their licence(s) refused/revoked. Surely this
cannot be right. We understand that the threshold is lower when compared with criminal law however, whatever happened to

"innocent until proven guilty"?

2. We are against the proposal for motoring offences, in particular that the license will be revoked if the license holder has more
than six points on their DVLA driving licence.

As you are aware, many of our jobs are App based. We are also required to take card payments on hand held devises. As such,
we are not in favour of this element of the policy.

Regards

Asif





